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2017 Town Election 
State of New Hampshire 
Town of Sanbornton 
March 14, 2017 
 
Polls opened at 7:00AM by the Moderator Tim Lang and Assistant Moderator 
Richard Gardner. 
 
Absentee ballots were processed at 1:00 PM, a total of 45 absentee ballots were 
accepted by the Moderators and processed through the Accuvote  machine. 
 
A total of 454 ballots were cast.  
 
Representing a voter participation rate of approximately 18%. 
 
The Moderator closed the polls promptly at 7:00PM 
 
Details of write in votes are available upon request at the Town Clerk’s Office. 
 
Results of the Election are posted for review at the Town Clerk’s Office and on the 
Town website, www.sanborntonnh.org on the Bulletin Board. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marla Davis 
Town Clerk/Tax Collector 
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